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th

 2013 

 

Professor Alun Davies 

Professor Cees Wittens 

 

Re: Proposal for the establishment of a UEMS Multidisciplinary Joint Committee of Phlebology 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

Many thanks for your recent communication regarding your intention to proceed with a formal 

application to the UEMS Management Council for the establishment of a Multidisciplinary Joint 

Committee (MJC) of Phlebology. 

I understand from your communication that this proposal has been reviewed and has the support of the 

Section of Vascular Surgery of the UEMS.  If this is the case, we would be delighted to add the support of 

the Section of Surgery and declare our willingness to participate in this project. 

As you know, the UEMS has established a formal process for applying for the establishment of a new MJC.  

The proposal has to be submitted to the UEMS office ahead of the next Management Council meeting 

which will take place in Brussels on the 11
th

 and 12
th

 of  April 2014 .  Since we are a supporting Section, I 

would be most grateful if we could review the proposal prior to the submission to the UEMS. 

We are looking forward to working with you. 

With kindest regards,  

 

 

Professor Vassilios Papalois 

President, UEMS Section of Surgery 


